
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:       All Recreation Board Members 
From:  Rus Wilson, Recreation Director 
Subj:    Recreation Board Meeting 
Date:    7/5//12 
 
 
 
     The next meeting of the Recreation Board will be on 
Wednesday, July 11th at 6:30 p.m. at the new Connie Bean 
Center attached to the Middle School.  We will meet right at 
the facility which is on the far left of the new Middle School 
renovation and tour the facility along with the Joint Building 
Committee.  Enter through the road between the old section 
and the new section of the school off of Parrot Ave.  Follow the 
signs.  See you on Wednesday 
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